
 

 

 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 

Parent/Carer Survey 2024 (with raffle prizes) 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
At Aston Hall, we try and engage our school community in as many ways as possible, 
hosting a range of events throughout the year where you can enjoy events / activities with us 
/ your children and communicate with us. We pride ourselves on having many methods for 
parents/carers to be able to communicate with us, and vice versa, where school staff such 
as your child’s teacher, office staff and myself are easily contactable.  
 
It’s important that we continue to gather the views and opinions of our school community 
with regards to a range of different areas that are important in school.  
 
As some of you may be aware, the school was last inspected by Ofsted in May 2019. When I 
joined the school in 2021, an area of improvement for the school as identified by Ofsted and 
by the governing board was to bring more effective communication between school and 
home. There was a need to ensure things were shared in a more timely manner, consistently 
and clearly to avoid any confusion or misconceptions. We’d like to think as a whole school 
we’ve made great progress on this in recent years and the general ethos and approach from 
the school and all staff has changed in a positive way.  
 
As a school, we are very much anticipating an upcoming inspection, and it’s important we 
are able to showcase what progress the school has made, and how our positive 
engagement has resulted in stronger, more positive home / school relationships.  
 
We also want to create an opportunity for all parents/carers to give us open and honest 
feedback, whether positive or constructive, to further drive improvements in school this year.  
 
Therefore, we’d really appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to complete the 
parent/carer survey that can be found here (or scan the QR code below): 
https://forms.gle/EkfiogqsRGnHaQRR9  
 
As in incentive, every survey completed by a parent/carer will double 
up as an entry to a raffle with some great prizes. Winners will be 
drawn at random from all completed surveys. Prizes include 
Gullivers Valley Tickets, Smyths Toystore vouchers, McDonalds 
cash vouchers, Cadbury goodie bags, Parents/Carers goodie bags, 
Children’s goodie bags etc.  
 

Thank you in advance and for your continued support and engagement.  

 

Mr Scott Holmes 

Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/EkfiogqsRGnHaQRR9

